THE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY

FRESIDENT'S OFFICE Mareh first, 1934.

Dear Dr. Barth,
It is reported that you are likely to be in Ameriecs
during the winter or spring of 1936 énd your many friends here at
Princeton Theclogical Seminary would be delighted to have you visit
. us and speak to the Faculty and students in connection with‘ your Ameri-
can visit.
Although your primary purpose is to give a course of lectures
at Union Seminary and we would not wish to interfere at all in this
-arrengement, we would be pleased to have you give at least one or two
leetures in Princeton for which we would provide a suitable honorarium.
I imagine that in this institution, which is probably more loyal to the
Reformed Faith than any other in the country, you would have a larger
number of friends than you would f£ind in any other'th,eological seminary
. in America. Be that as it may, we can assure you of & very cordial
| welcome., |
Awaiting your reply,
I am,

Vet sincerely yours,

Dr. Karl Barth,
University of Bomnu,

Bomne, Germany. T. ROSS STEVENSON.
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